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Parish Office Staff 

 

Clergy 

Pastor: Rev. Msgr. John P. Hopkins 

 

Deacons 

Tommy Watts 

Austin Lobo 

 

Religious Education 

Madeline Romano, DRE 

madeline@margaretofscotland.org 

 

Pastoral Associate 

Sr. Catherine Charles, SND 

srcatherine@margaretofscotland.org 

 

Parish Support Staff  
Tina Maichle 

tina@margaretofscotland.org 

 

Lois Nowell 

lois@margaretofscotland.org 

 

 

General Information 

parishoffice@margaretofscotland.org 

Parish Life 

 

Special Ministers of  Holy Communion 

Kathy Linsner: 302-832-1488 
 

Lectors 
Lynn Woerner: 302-836-5206 

 

Altar Servers 
David or Lisa Carey: 738-9530 

Janene Kolisz:     jck1027@aol.com 

 

Cantors & Choir 

Tom Mucchetti:  610-220-2690 

Mary Kate Newell:  302-521-7788 
 

 

Ministry of Hospitality (Ushers) 

Tim Higgins:  302-836-1099 
 

RCIA (The Rite of Christian Initiation of Adults) 

Michael Felker:  302-834-8259 

Parish Ministries 

 
St. Vincent DePaul Society 

Leslie DeShaies:  302-834-0228 
 

Knights of Columbus 

Walter Kolisz:  302-388-9998 
 

Pro-Life  

Teri Dzik:  302-834-5590 
 

Parent Bereavement  Group 

Irene Felker: 302-834-8259 
Jean Brady:  302-738-5126 

 

Prayer Line 

Karen Kolek: 302-834-0225  ext. 108 

 

Daughters of St. Francis de Sales 

Susan Brubaker:  302-834-1671 

 

Bible Study and Faith Sharing 

Deacon Tommy Watts:  302-834-5408 

 

Boy Scouts 

Jonathan Nicholls:  302-838-5294 

 

Cub Scouts 

Kevin Cameron at 302-455-8701  

 

Friends of St. Margaret (50 +) 

Sr. Catherine Charles:  302-834-0225 ex. 105 

 

St. Margaret of Scotland Football Team 

Michael Klepacki:  302-229-2285 

 

Golf Committee 

Mike Ryan :  302-283-1474 

 

Church Cleaning Group 

Barbara Coates:  302-838-7738 

 

Gardening  

Janet and Ed Tyczkowski:  302-832-1057 

 

Nursery / Babysitting 

Megan Januszka:  302-290-0352  

 

Doughnuts / Refreshments after Mass 
 

Welcoming Committee 

Trish Gerhart:  302-379-3869 

 

Prayer Shawl  

Linda Barry:  302-379-2513 

Barbara Coates:  302-838-7738  

 

Social Justice Committee 

Bill Mitchell:  302-836-6006 

Meg Kane-Smith:  302-836-3511 
Mary Lou Gantzer:  302-521-5332 

 

Women at the Well 

(Book Club) 

Barbara Coates:  302-302-838-7738  
 

Vocations 

Francis Woerner:  302-836-5206 

 

Eucharistic Adoration 

Kara Hall:  3028326940 
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Mass Schedule 
Saturday:   5:30 pm 

Sunday:   8:30 am  & 10:30 am 

Weekday:   Mon., Wed., & Fr i.  8:30 am 

Holy Day:   8:30 am  & 7:00 pm 

Reconciliation:   Fri. 9:00 am & Sat. 4:30 pm 

Rosary:   Mon. 7:00 pm  

Mass Intentions 
April 2   8:30 am         Steven Bobik 

April 4   8:30 am         Robert Krach 

April 6   8:30 am          Robert Martorano 

April 7   5:30 pm         Joan Kanavel 

April 8   8:30 am         Helen Chmura 

           Pamela Sprague 

  10:30 am        Joseph Pennisi 

   

Sacraments 

                            Baptism 
Baptisms can be scheduled on most Sundays at noon or 

during any of our Masses. If this is your first child you 

are required to attend a class before the Baptism can be 

scheduled. The next Baptism class will be on April 19, 

2018 at  6:30 pm in the parish office.  Call the office 

to schedule.   

 

Reconciliation 
Saturday at 4:30pm or by appointment. 

 

Matrimony 

Consult the parish priest at least one year before your wedding date.  
 

Communion to those unable to come to Mass 
If you, or a family member are not able to participate at Mass and 

would like to receive communion, please contact the parish office. 

 

Anointing of the Sick 
The Sacrament of the Anointing of the Sick brings the compassion-

ate presence of Christ into the midst of the suffering of those who 

are ill, aging, or preparing for minor /serious surgery.  If you would 

like to be anointed, please contact the parish office. 

“The faithful should be encouraged to ask for the anointing, and, as 

soon as the time for the anointing comes to receive it with faith and 

devotion” 

 

     - Rite of Anointing 

Rosary 
Recitation of the Rosary is held every 

 Monday at 7:00 p.m. in the church. 
 

Eucharistic Adoration 
First Friday of every month:   9:00am - 10:00am 

Every Friday evening:   8:00pm -10:00pm 

All are welcome to join us in worshiping our Lord. 

If you are interested in volunteering, please visit 

www.signupgenius.com.  

Search for event and enter karadhall@aol.com  

Devotions 

Easter Sunday 

 The Resurrection of the Lord 

April 1, 2018 

,ÉËÅ #ÈÒÉÓÔÍÁÓȟ %ÁÓÔÅÒ ÉÔÓÅÌÆ ÉÓ Á ÐÅÒÉÏÄ ÏÆ ÔÉÍÅ ÒÁÔÈÅÒ ÔÈÁÎ ÊÕÓÔ 
Á ÄÁÙȢ  )Ô ÉÓ ÁÃÔÕÁÌÌÙ Á ÓÅÖÅÎ-×ÅÅË ÓÅÁÓÏÎ ÏÆ ÔÈÅ ÃÈÕÒÃÈ ÙÅÁÒ 
ÃÁÌÌÅÄ %ÁÓÔÅÒÔÉÄÅȟ ÔÈÅ ǢÆÔÙ ÄÁÙÓ ÔÈÁÔ ÂÅÇÉÎÓ ÁÔ ÓÕÎÄÏ×Î ÔÈÅ 
ÅÖÅÎÉÎÇ ÂÅÆÏÒÅ %ÁÓÔÅÒ 3ÕÎÄÁÙ ×ÉÔÈ ÔÈÅ %ÁÓÔÅÒ 6ÉÇÉÌȢ  )Ô ÌÁÓÔÓ ÆÏÒ 
ÓÉØ ÍÏÒÅ 3ÕÎÄÁÙÓ ÕÎÔÉÌ 0ÅÎÔÅÃÏÓÔ 3ÕÎÄÁÙȢ  %ÁÓÔÅÒ ÉÓ ÍÁÒËÅÄ ÂÙ 
ÔÈÅ ÒÅÔÕÒÎ ÏÆ Ȱ!ÌÌÅÌÕÉÁȱ ÔÏ ÔÈÅ ÌÉÔÕÒÇÉÃÁÌ ÃÅÌÅÂÒÁÔÉÏÎȢ  )ÔÓ ,ÅÎÔÅÎ 
ÁÂÓÅÎÃÅ ÒÅÐÒÅÓÅÎÔÅÄ Á ËÉÎÄ ÏÆ ÓÐÉÒÉÔÕÁÌ ÆÁÓÔȟ ÂÕÔ ×ÉÔÈ #ÈÒÉÓÔ 
ÁÒÉÓÅÎ ×Å ÏÎÃÅ ÁÇÁÉÎ ÆÅÁÓÔ ÏÎ ÅØÕÂÅÒÁÎÔ ÓÏÎÇÓ ÏÆ  ȱ!ÌÌÅÌÕÉÁȱȦ  
&ÏÒ %ÁÓÔÅÒ 3ÕÎÄÁÙȟ ÔÈÅ ÇÏÓÐÅÌ ÐÒÏÃÅÓÓÉÏÎ ÉÓ ÏÆÔÅÎ ÅØÔÅÎÄÅÄ ÉÎ 
ÌÅÎÇÔÈ ÁÎÄ ÍÕÓÉÃÁÌÌÙ ÅÍÂÅÌÌÉÓÈÅÄȢ  4ÈÅ ÎÅ× 0ÁÓÃÈÁÌ ÃÁÎÄÌÅ 
ÔÏ×ÅÒÓ ÏÖÅÒ ÔÈÅ %ÁÓÔÅÒ ÁÓÓÅÍÂÌÙȟ Á ÍÁÊÅÓÔÉÃ ÓÙÍÂÏÌ ÏÆ ÔÈÅ ÊÏÙ 
ÁÎÄ ÇÌÏÒÙ ÒÁÄÉÁÔÅÄ ÂÙ ÔÈÅ 2ÉÓÅÎ ,ÏÒÄȢ  )Ô ×ÉÌÌ ÂÕÒÎ ÁÔ ÅÖÅÒÙ %ÁÓÔȤ
ÅÒ ÓÅÁÓÏÎ -ÁÓÓ ÁÎÄ ÁÔ ÅÖÅÒÙ ÆÕÎÅÒÁÌ ÒÉÔÅ ÄÕÒÉÎÇ ÔÈÅ ÙÅÁÒȢ !Ô ÔÈÅ 
%ÁÓÔÅÒ 6ÉÇÉÌȟ ÔÈÅ ÃÁÎÄÌÅ ÉÓ ÌÏ×ÅÒÅÄ ÉÎÔÏ ÔÈÅ ÂÁÐÔÉÓÍÁÌ ÆÏÎÔ ÔÈÒÅÅ 
ÔÉÍÅÓ ÉÎ ÓÙÍÂÏÌÉÃ ÒÅÌÁÔÉÏÎÓÈÉÐ ÔÈÁÔ ÇÉÖÅÓ ÂÉÒÔÈ ÔÏ ÔÈÅ ÂÁÐÔÉÚÅÄȢ 
2ÅÃÉÔÉÎÇ ÔÈÅ #ÒÅÅÄ ÏÎ %ÁÓÔÅÒ ÉÓ ÔÙÐÉÃÁÌÌÙ ÒÅÐÌÁÃÅÄ ÂÙ Á ÒÅÎÅ×ÁÌ 
ÏÆ ÂÁÐÔÉÓÍÁÌ ÖÏ×ÓȢ  %ÁÓÔÅÒ ÊÏÙ ÁÎÄ ÇÌÏÒÙ ÁÒÅ ÄÉÍÉÎÉÓÈÅÄ ÉÆ ÔÈÅ 
ÆÁÉÔÈÆÕÌ ÄÏ ÎÏÔ ÐÌÅÄÇÅ ÔÏ ÒÅÎÏÕÎÃÅ ÓÉÎ ÁÎÄ ÆÏÌÌÏ× #ÈÒÉÓÔȢ  4ÈÅÒÅ 
ÉÓ ÓÙÍÂÉÏÔÉÃ ÇÒÁÃÅ ÉÎ ÔÈÉÓ ÒÉÔÅȟ ÆÏÒ ÉÔ ÈÁÓ ÂÅÅÎ ÉÎÓÐÉÒÅÄ ÂÙ ÔÈÅ 
ÓÅÁÌ ÏÆ ÔÈÅ ÎÅ×ÌÙ ÂÁÐÔÉÚÅÄȢ  4ÈÅ ÆÁÉÔÈÆÕÌ ÁÒÅ ÁÌÓÏ ÓÐÒÉÎËÌÅÄ ×ÉÔÈ 
ÔÈÅ ×ÁÔÅÒÓ ÏÆ ÂÁÐÔÉÓÍȢ 4ÈÅ ÄÉÓÍÉÓÓÁÌ ÒÉÔÅ ÉÓ ÁÌÓÏ ÅÎÈÁÎÃÅÄ ×ÉÔÈ 
ÁÌÌÅÌÕÉÁÓȟ ÓÅÁÌÉÎÇ ÏÕÒ ÃÁÌÌ ÔÏ ÇÏ ÆÏÒÔÈ ÉÎ ÔÈÅ ÐÅÁÃÅ ÏÆ ÔÈÅ 2ÉÓÅÎ 
#ÈÒÉÓÔȢ 4ÈÅ ÓÙÍÂÏÌÓ ÁÎÄ ÒÉÔÅÓ ÏÆ ÔÈÅ %ÁÓÔÅÒ ÓÅÁÓÏÎ ÁÒÅ ×ÏÎÄÅÒȤ
ÆÕÌ ÃÈÁÎÎÅÌÓ ÏÆ 'ÏÄȭÓ ÇÒÁÃÅȦ  

- All Saints Press 

Parish Office Closed Monday, April 2nd 
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Parish News  

St. Vincent de Paul Food Closet 
Thank you for your generous donations to satisfy the needs of the 

food closet.  The item that is currently needed is baked beans. Thank 

you for your generosity in helping to feed and care for the communi-

ty.   

St. Vincent de Paul 
Today, let us pray for those who are hungry, malnourished and 

starving.    

Is there a family you know that needs assistance?  Please call the 

society of St. Vincent de Paul at 302-834-0228 so that together we 

can help those that are hungry. 

Thank you for your financial support to this ministry by remember-

ing our Poor Boxes in the gathering space. We appreciate your gen-

erosity. 

KNIGHTS OF COLUMBUS 
The St. David Council #12842, invites men 18 and older to join us in sup-

porting the parish and the community through acts of service.  Please call 

Grand Knight Walter Kolisz for additional information at 302-388-9998 or e-
mail wfk213@yahoo.com. 

From the Religious Ed Office: 
 

RE Classes resume next Sunday, April 8 & 10.  The RE year 

goes until April 17 & 22 this year.  Families are reminded 

that attendance is expected until then. 

RE re-registration forms are now due.  RE Registration will 

be open to the parish on May 1. 

First Eucharist Class of 2018 ï Completed Eucharist books 

are now due to Mrs. Romano. We ask our parish family to 

please keep our First Eucharist families in prayer as they 

enter this final month of preparation.  Do you remember your 

First Communion Day?   
 

SAVE THE DATE FOR 2018 SMOS VBS!  

SPLASH CANYON  
July 30 ð August 3, 2018  

Entering Kindergarten through entering Grade 5  
Registration materials available online April 15.   Want to help this 
year? Contact Madeline Romano at  
madeline@margaretofscotland.org  

Knights of Columbus 

“April” Family of the Month 

 David and Lynn Olkowski 
Dave and Lynn have been members of our parish since 1999. Dave 

is one of the founding members of our Knights Parish Council. He is 

a prior Grand Knight. He has been very active within our parish and 

donated his time helping with the Boy Scout Fish Fry selling 

50/50’s. In previous years, Dave and Lynn have given a lot of their 

time to help with numerous committees and functions.   Please join 

with the Knights to congratulate Dave and thank him for his commit-

ment and continued service. 

Social Justice Reflection 
SOCIAL JUSTICE COMMITTEE MEETING: The Committee 

meets the first Thursday of select months at 6:30 pm in the parish 

center.  The next meetings:   

May 3,  August 2. Starting in 2018 we are not meeting every month. 

All are welcome to attend.  

FAIR TRADE: We thank you for  the continued suppor t of the 

Fair Trade Products through your purchases. The products are avail-

able on the third weekend of every month.   The next weekend for 

sales is April 21 & 22.  This month and April we will have Guate-

malan handcrafts for sale.  Come do you shopping for Mother’s 

Day, graduation, first Communion, etc., in addition we will have 

our usual coffee, tea, chocolate and olive oil for sale. 
CLEAN KIDS PROJECT –Thank you for your continued donation 

of soap for the children in Guatemala.  Donations are still needed 

and much appreciated they can be dropped off at the box as you 

enter the gathering space. 

TAX REQUEST 
If you would like a tax receipt for your 2017 Donations, please 

complete the form below.  You can mail it into the parish office 

or drop it into the offertory basket. 
 

NAME:__________________________________ 
 

PHONE#:________________________________ 
 

ENVELOPE :#:___________________________ 

Looking for an opportunity to travel?   
Join Mgsr. Hopkins and St. Margaret of Scotland parish members on 

an adventure to sunny Portugal.  Discover ancient castles, Roman 

ruins, groves of lemon and almond trees, quiet whitewashed villages, 

and kind, gentle people. When? October 5 through October 14, 

2018.  For  more information, call Chr is Linsner  at 302-832-1488. 

Hurry, seats are limited and filling fastȢ  

Knight’s of Columbus Roadside Clean-up-April 7th 

Looking for Community Service Hours? 
The Knights of Columbus will be doing a roadside clean-up on  

Saturday, April 7th, 9:00am-12:00pm.   A make-up date of April 

14th is set, if needed. Generous community service hours will be 

granted. If interested in joining the crew, just show up with a pair of 

work gloves.  For more details, contact Rich Boyer 302-521-3390. 

Prayer Shawl Give Away  

April 20th and 21st 

If you are in need of a prayer shawl, maybe for a sick 

friend or family member,  prayer shawls will be 

available at all masses on April 20th & 21st. They are handmade by 

some of our talented parishioners and are then blessed by Msgr. 

Hopkins.  If you are interested in getting one, but times are not con-

venient, please contact Barbara Coates at 302-838-7738.  

PARISH DRIVE FOR THE POOR & NEEDY SCHEDULED 
The SPRING 2018 PARISH DRIVE FOR THE POOR & NEEDY, 

sponsored by the Society of St. Vincent de Paul, will be held Sat. & 

Sun., APRIL 28 & 29, 2018.  Items accepted include, in GOOD 

CONDITION ONLY, gently used clothing, furniture, house wares, 

small appliances, toys, blankets, sheets etc., which will be donated to 

Catholic Charities Catholic Thrift Shop.  In addition, non-perishable 

food and personal care items will be accepted for our Emergency 

Food Closet.  Donations will be accepted Sat. from 5P – 7P, and 

Sun., from 8A – 12P.  Volunteers will be there to help load the items 

onto the truck, and tax receipts will be available.  For more infor-

mation, please call 834-0225. 

Car for Padre Regino 
Thank you for your generosity.  The total amount col-

lected is $7,100 which will be used to purchase a used 

car for Padre Regino.  Padre wishes to express his sincere gratitude 

to the parishioners of St. Margaret for their generosity.  He will re-

member all our parishioners in his prayers during this Easter season. 

http://www.google.com/url?sa=i&rct=j&q=Religious+Education&source=images&cd=&docid=8ymadcLsl1E94M&tbnid=AZH6qV_kJ76CYM:&ved=0CAUQjRw&url=http%3A%2F%2Fwww.ourladyofthelake.org%2Fpage.cfm%3FWeb_ID%3D16&ei=1_ZRUb_2I6n50gH164GQAw&psig=AFQjCNFZpUWfsPwGPbP10fK
https://www.google.com/url?sa=i&rct=j&q=&esrc=s&source=images&cd=&cad=rja&uact=8&ved=0ahUKEwi3pZXPkufZAhXKMd8KHV4qD1UQjRwIBg&url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.pinterest.co.uk%2Fpin%2F41587996542669254%2F&psig=AOvVaw3BpttmkXAnkVCDsaIY314Y&ust=1520956440501908
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Christ the Teacher School 

Our Regional Catholic School 

www.christtheteacher.org 
302-838-8850 

Mount Aviat’s  

8thAnnual 5K  

and Sister Walk 
Join the MAA community, including the 

Oblate Sisters, on Sunday, April 29th at 9:15 a.m. for the 8th Annual 

5K and Sister Walk. Don’t miss out on the pre-registration rate 

available until April 13th: $20/per person or $50/per family. Pre-

registration fee includes T-shirts. Trophies will be awarded after the 

race in the gym. To register, go to www.MountAviat.org and down-

load a registration form or contact Janie at 831-233-1467 or 

janietrumbull@gmail.com. Mass will take place pr ior  to the r ace 

at 8:00 a.m. at the school. Mount Aviat is located at 399 Childs 

Road, Childs, MD, just minutes from Newark. 

Volunteers needed in the Nursery 
If you are able to volunteer your time in the Nursery during 

Sunday masses, please contact Megan at (302) 290-0352.  

Community News  

Come and Celebrate! 
The 15th Anniversary of our Diocesan Global Solidarity Partnership 

with the Diocese of San Marcos Guatemala 

Sunday, April 22, 2018 

Schaefer’s Canal House, Chesapeake City, MD 

Mass:  3:00pm     

Dinner and Entertainment:  4:00 - 7:00 pm 

Tickets:  $35.00 per person pre purchase only 

Contact Joan McConnell 302-333-4227 

mcconnell.joanm@gmail.com 
or 

Lynne Ewing 410-648-5283  

esollynne@yahoo.com 

Saint Marküs High School 
Saint Mark’s Nature Camp 

What’s in Your Backyard! 
June 18-22, 2018       9:00 a.m.-3:00 p.m. 

Ages: 12-13 (Grades 6 and 7) 
Contact: Wynne Esbitt      wesbitt@stmarkshs.net 

• Come find out what is in your backyard! 
• We will be learning about birds, insects, amphibians, mammals, 

plants and coastal organisms that are found here in Delaware. 
• Activities include: canoeing, hiking, seining at the beach, building 

birdhouses and  many other activities that will help you identify and 

learn about organisms right outside your back door! 
• This is a hands-on, get down and dirty camp!  

Cost: $300     
Visit: www.stmarkshs.net/page/news--events/summer-camps to 

register! 

St. Francis Xavier Shrine (Old Bohemia) 
As part of the Diocese of Wilmington's 150th Anniversary celebra-

tion, the Old Bohemia Historical Society (OBHS) invites visitors to 

explore the first church in the diocese, St. Francis Xavier Shrine 

(Old Bohemia).  The buildings will open the first Saturday of every 

month beginning April 7, 2018 through March 2, 2019 for the Dioc-

esan Historic Churches Pilgrimage. Guided tours will be offered at 9 

a.m., 9:30 a.m. and 10 a.m. The rectory museum and graveyard will 

be accessible for individual inspection and study. Light refreshments 

will be available for purchase. At 11 a.m., Mass will be celebrated in 

the historic church. A first-class relic of St. Francis Xavier will be 

displayed for veneration after most services. 

Rediscover the Love in Your Marriage! 
Is your marriage going down the right road . . . or is it a little off 

track?   Life can be difficult, and so can the challenges you face 

in marriage. 

Does the distance between you seem wide? Are you already separat-

ed? Looking for a better way? Retrouvaille (retro-VIE) can help and 

offers hope for a better relationship.  Retrouvaille is a peer ministry 

of volunteer couples that can help you learn the tools of healthy 

communication, build intimacy and heal, just as they have done in 

their own marriages. Retrouvaille is Christian-based, and Catholic in 

origin, but welcomes couples of all faiths as well as non-religious 

couples. Retrouvaille can help get your relationship back on track.  

The next program will be held at the Family Life Center in Mal-

vern, PA on April 13-15. For  more infor mation, or  to register  for 

one of our weekends, visit our web site 

at: www.HelpOurMarriage.org or call 1-800-470-2230. All inqui-

ries are kept strictly confidential. 

Holy Family VBS  
ÿTijqxsfdlfeĀ 

Holy Family Parish in Newark, Dela-

ware is registering for castaways to 

join us at our Vacation Bible School 

“Shipwrecked” June 18-22.  Cost is 

$50 for in parish and $60 out of parish for children age 3 through 

Grade 5 (in fall).Register online at www.holyfamilynewark.org/

religioused.php soon! Questions you can email RGar-

land@holyfamilynewark.org or  call 302-2368-8976 

“Catholic Priests of the Diocese of Wilmington” by Fr. 

Tom Peterman is now available to order  as a great gift for  East-

er, birthdays, Mother's Day, Father's Day, and more.  New low price 

of $30 includes shipping and handling. To order and pay, peter-

manpublication@gmail.com or  mail your  check for  $30 to Rev. 

Thomas Peterman, 2505 Centerville Road, Wilmington DE 19808. 

Parish News Continued... 

[L{¢9b    [9!wb    [L±9 

¢²h bLDI¢{  !b5 ¢²h tw9{9b¢!¢Lhb{ 
 

EVANGELIZATION AND DISCIPLESHIP    

APRIL 18TH 

   PRESENTED BY DEACON AUSTIN LOBO 

What are the scripture foundations, the practical applications and the 

layman’s role in each? 

 

SOCIAL JUSTICE    

 APRIL 25TH 

    PRESENTED BY DEACON TOMMY WATTS 

What are our church teachings, how do we reconcile those teachings 

to ourselves and practice in our lives. 

 

Both presentations will be from 7pm to 9pm and will offer time for 

group discussion and questions.    Please register with Tina at  

tina@margaretofscotland.org  or (302) 834-0225. 

Refreshments will be served. 
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READINGS FOR     
April 1st  - April 8th 

 

April 1-   Easter Sunday of the Resurrection of the Lord 

Acts 10:34a, 37-43/  Col 3:1-4 or 1Cor 5:6b-8/  Jn 20:1-9 or Mk 

16:1-7 

April 2-   Acts 2:14, 22-33/  Mt 28:8-15 

April 3-   Acts 2:36-41/  Jn 20:11-18 

April 4-   Acts 3:1-10/  Lk 24:13-35 

April 5-   Acts 3:11-26/  Lk 24:35-48 

April 6-   Acts 4:1-12/  Jn 21:1-14 

April 7-   Acts 4:13-21/  Mk 16:9-15 

April 8-   Divine Mercy Sunday 

Acts 4:32-35/  1 Jn 5:1-6/  Jn 20:19-31 

Good News   
Happy Easter! Listen to Catholic Fo-

rum every Sunday morning at 10:05 a.m. on WDEL 

101.7 FM, 1150 AM and www.wdel.com.    Next Sunday, April 8th, 

tune in to learn about this year’s Annual Catholic Appeal, when Ms. 

Deb Fols, Director of Development for the Diocese of Wilmington is 

the guest.  For photos, information regarding upcoming guests, pod-

casts and more, “Like” Catholic Forum on Facebook at 

www.facebook.com/catholicforum. Listen to past episodes of 

Catholic Forum online at cdow.org/communications or search 

“Catholic Forum” on Apple Podcasts or iHeartRadio podcasts.  

Marriage Moments 
Easter: Lent is over, Alleluia! Yes, you can go back to 

eating sweets if that's what you gave up, BUT, don't go back 

to taking your "sweetie" for granted. Can you each treat the 

other to some favor today? Looking for the opportunity is half 

of the favor.  

Parenting Pointers 

"Whose sins you forgive are forgiven them." (John 

20:23) Confession need not be limited to a priest in the con-

fessional. Confess a mistake you've made to your child. Is 

there anyone they have hurt and can ask forgiveness from? 

Especially consider siblings.  

Bulletin Advertiser of  the Week  
Please remember to patronize the advertisers on the back of our 

bulletin.    This week’s featured advertiser is:  

 

 

302-834-ROOF (7663)  
www.mwroofing.net  

 

 

Diocesan News 

Are you Being Called to God?  
By His resurrection Christ won for all who would follow Him eter-

nal life in the Kingdom of God.  Priests, deacons, religious brothers 

and religious sisters spend their lives and exercise their ministries as 

a way of witnessing to that new Life.  Is God calling you to join 

their way of life?  If you think so, call or write Father Norm Carroll, 

Diocesan Director of Priestly and Religious Vocations (302-573-

3113; vocations@cdow.org).  Be sure to visit our website: 

www.cdow.org/Vocations 

Let us Rejoice in the Lord!  

Our Diocese is 150 years old!  
For video highlights of the Diocese of Wilmington’s 150th Anniver-

sary Opening Mass, a calendar of coming events, information about 

our Historic Churches Pilgrimage Program, Convocation 150 com-

ing on November 3rd, links, videos, podcasts, and more, go to 

www.cdow.org/150th. Also, follow all the action on social media 

at www.facebook.com/cdow150th, and @CDOW150th on Twitter 

and Instagram. 

FULLTIME DIRECT SERVICE 

SPECIALIST 
The Diocese of Wilmington/Catholic Charities is 

seeking two Fulltime Direct Service Specialists for Bayard House, a 

community based maternity home for teenage girls and women with-

in the city of Wilmington.  

Essential Functions Include: 

-Assist in providing and facilitating social services for clients.   

-Plan training and activities for individuals and the group in parent-

ing skills. 

-Provide support, structure, stability, transportation and monitor 

progress and supervise daily activities of the residents. 

Qualifications: 

-High school diploma plus one year of relevant work experience or 

equivalent combination of education and experience. 

-15 hours of training in early childhood development. 

-Experience with pregnant/parenting teenage girls, children and 

women preferred. 

-Candidates must have a valid driver’s license and insurable driving 

record.   

-This is a fulltime 37.5 hours per week position (including over-

nights and weekends). 

The following schedules are currently available: 

Sunday 8 a.m. to 8 p.m. and Monday through Thursday 5 p.m. to 11 

p.m. off Friday and Saturday.  

Tuesday through Friday 4 p.m. to 10 p.m. and Saturday 8 a.m. to 8 

p.m. off Saturday and Friday. 

To apply go to https://jobs.delawareonline.com.  EEO 

www.cdow.org     

2018 Annual Catholic Appeal  
“Disciples of Christ, Witnesses of Faithò 

 

 

In the Resurrection of Jesus we find hope in the prospect of 

everlasting life in heaven. But to obtain eternal life, we 

must accept the Lord’s invitation to follow Him by imitating His 

love and compassion for others. 

During the weekend of April 14 & 15, our parish will participate in 

the 2018 Annual Catholic Appeal – a campaign conducted each year 

throughout the Diocese of Wilmington. Funds generated through the 

Appeal help provide critical financial support to nearly forty pasto-

ral, charitable and educational programs and ministries.   

As Christian stewards we are called to a lifelong conversion to the 

ways of Jesus. Each of us is asked to examine the blessings we have 

received from God and to discern how best to use them for others. 

We do this cheerfully and sacrificially and with faith in God’s love 

for us, knowing that He will provide for our earthly wants. 

You can learn more about the Annual Catholic Appeal by reading 

the campaign insert in this week’s Dialog or visiting the diocesan 

website at www.cdow.org; click “Giving” then “Annual Catholic 

Appeal.” 
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